
Changes to Check Write Schedule

Due to the incoming weather, Trillium Health Resources will process the
provider check write after 5:00 p.m. today. 

RA’s and 835s will be available Wednesday as normal. Providers will receive
emails tonight with payment information.

If you experience any changes to your operational abilities
over the next several days, please use this link to share

this information with Trillium.

​ ​ ​

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/4ae1e1a2aa3e4ca5a90cd46c5b5ec7bb
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

